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15th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: SATs Week W/C 13th May 2024 
 
As you know, the Year Six SATs tests will take place this half term.  Below is an outline of the 
tests for each day. 
 

Monday 13th May Spelling and Grammar Paper 1 and 2  

Tuesday 14th May Reading 

Wednesday 15th May Maths Paper 1 and 2 

Thursday 16th May Maths Paper 3 

 
From Monday -Thursday, we would like to invite all Year Six children into school from 8.00 am. 
This will allow us sufficient amount of time to have breakfast together, as well as a movement 
break and revision before the start of each test.  Breakfast will be provided by the school. 
 
On Thursday, once all test papers are completed, we would like to spend the afternoon outside 
having a picnic.  To support this, I kindly ask that your child bring in one picnic item of their 
choice that can be shared, e.g., a multipack of crisps/a packet of biscuits/sausage rolls/a bottle 
of squash.  The school will provide sandwiches.  We are a nut-free school, and the items sent in 
should not contain any nuts. 
  
If you have any questions regarding SATs week, please feel free to ask.  I am sure you will agree 
our children have worked very hard this year, and we hope they continue to feel calm 
throughout this process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss E Gursoy 
Year Six Lead 
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